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Letter of HOPE and Thanksgiving

Greetings from Queen of Angels Catholic School! 

lt is my pleasure to share with you the 2020-2021 annual report, highlight­
ing many of the successes we have had in the past year. This definitely has 
been a year of unknowns and challenf,>-CS but thanks to your prayers and 
continued support we continue to persevere in a year where the theme of 
HOPE guided us and allowed for a successful school year. Despite the lin­
gering effects of the pandemic, our goals continue to be to Encounter 
Christ, Empower Students, and Enga6>-e Community.

When COVlD-19 rcc1tured us to suspend in-person learning in March of 
2020, our faculty and staff pivoted, and within a week had created a won­
derful education program for students. As we bcf,ran the new school year, 
these dedicated men and women used the experience they had gained to 
create two platforms for learning - both in-person as well as students at 
home. We utilized a variety of technologies to make this happen and became a 1 :1 school with Chrome­
books in the hands of every student in b'radcs 3-8, a key to our success. New for the 2021-2022 school 
year will be the establishment of a new fiber optic cable for upgraded internet service, security cameras 
on the QA fields, and new Chrome devices at evc11· grade level. 

As a Catholic school, l am most pleased that despite the guidelines that were in place, we were able to 
continue the pursuit of "spiritual excellence" through weekly Mass, Adoration, Reconciliation, service 
projects, retreats, and opportunities to share the faith with the greater community. Per our tagline, the 
goal to "Encounter Christ" is at the foundation of all we do so that we can prepare student, for their 
roles in high school, their parishes, communities, and ultimately for eternity. 

This report highlights the generosity of so many individuals who have supported the advancement ef­
forts of Queen of Angels. lt is remarkable that during the pandemic we reached an unprecedented 100% 
participation by our families, faculty, and staff. ln addition, the overwhelming support of the Gala on 
tbe Green has allowed for the vision of refurbishing the primary pod to become a reality. We arc ex­
tremely grateful for these gifts, as well as the gifo of time, talents, and prayers shared throughout the 
yem·. 

Throughout the 21 years that Queen of Angels Catholic School has served the greater community, we 
arc very fortunate to have the strong traditions and foundation due to the efforts so many of you bave 
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made. These will forever be cherished and 
passed on and supported by new families who 
enroll at our school and grow to love Queen 
of Angels! 

On behalf of the administration, faculty, stt1-
dents, and families of Queen of Angels, Thank 
You! 

\Y/e look forward to another wonderful ycm·. 

God Bless, 
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